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FOPCS Newsletter  August 2015 

Dr. Stephen Cooper Donates  $25,000 

Dr. Stephen Cooper of Phenix City Spine and Joint Center made the generous donation of 
$25,000 toward the PCS STEM Center’s Magic Planet Lab. During the July 31st announcement, 
Dr. Cooper expressed his excitement toward the project and his eagerness to give back to the 
community in a way that would be meaningful and have a lasting effect on the children of Phe-
nix City. The lab will be known as “Dr. Cooper’s Imaginarium.” An imaginarium is a place devot-
ed to stimulating and cultivating 
the imagination, towards scien-
tific and artistic ends. 

The Imaginarium will be a circu-
lar room similar to a planetari-
um, with seating partially sur-
rounding the focal point - the 
Magic Planet digital globe - 
which will contain over 20 IMAX 
qualities movies, 1,000 anima-
tions, and the science equiva-
lence of the Smithsonian, NOAA, 
and NASA museums combined. 
 

Thank you, Dr. Cooper, for your 
kind contribution and support. 
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CB&T of East AL/Synovus Gives  $25,000 

Mr. Wade Burford, President of CB&T of East Alabama presented FOPCS a donation of $25,000 
toward the PCS STEM Center on Friday, July 31. Mr. Burford, on behalf of CB&T and Synovus, 
said they are pleased to have the opportunity to give to the community and Phenix City 
Schools in way that will enhance the education of our children and prepare them for a success-
ful future.  

The engineering lab will feature 
Whitebox Learning’s nine mod-
ule design and create kits includ-
ing dragster, shelter, rover, glid-
er, structure, green car, rocket, 
mousetrap cars, and prosthetics.  
Students will design their mod-
ule via computer then, using 
their virtual design, build a phys-
ical model to test and compare 
with other students a schools. 

The FOPCS thanks Mr. Burford, 
CB&T and Synovus for their kind 
contribution.   

Dr. Cooper and his family receive token of appreciation from Super-
intendent Randy Wilkes and Board Members Fran Ellis and Rick 
Carpenter. 

Members of CB&T of East Alabama/Synovus receive token of ap-
preciation from FOPCS. 



Phenix City Education Foundation 
Gives $50,000 

On Monday, August 3, members of the Phenix City Education Foundation surprised 
employees at districtwide Institute with a $50,000 check in support of the PCS 
STEM Center.  Specifically, the Foundation requested naming rights to the Salt Wa-
ter Aquarium and River Tank Ecosystem. Biology, chemistry, ecology, and physics 
are just a few of the sciences involved in aquarium keeping. These aquariums will 
be used to teach students about specific topics, such as fish anatomy or more com-
plex topics, such as the food chain, water cycle, or the nitrogen cycle. The River 
Tank also serves as a terrarium with cavities and ledges providing places to grow a 
variety of plants which utilize fish matter and help keep the tank in balance by re-
moving nutrients from the water. In a classroom version of the water cycle, the 
plants on the upper ledges are watered by drops of condensed vapor. The intent of 
the river system is to reflect the diversity of life on the Chattahoochee River.    
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FOPCS in the News 

 
Central High School receives $100,000 donation to help STEM Expansion 
http://www.wtvm.com/story/29699913/central-high-school-receives-100000-donation-to-help-stem-expansion 

 
 
Phenix City Schools Receives $25K for STEM Program 
http://www.wtvm.com/story/29435966/phenix-city-schools-introduce-new-stem-program 

 
 
Phenix City STEM plans receives Donations 
http://www.ledger-enquirer.com/2015/07/31/3838094_phenix-city-stem-plans-receives.html?

Superintendent Randy 
Wilkes and Board Mem-
bers Paul Stamp and Fran 
Ellis present PCEF with 
token of appreciation. 

PCBOE  Board Members 
Paul Stamp and Fran Ellis 
receive $50,000 check on 

behalf of FOPCS.  PCEF 
Members are Ms. Pat Wal-
drop, Vickie Brittan, Elaine 

Kelley, Dr. Bonnie Burns, 
and Mayor Eddie Lowe. 

http://www.wtvm.com/story/29699913/central-high-school-receives-100000-donation-to-help-stem-expansion
http://www.wtvm.com/story/29680419/phenix-city-receives-25k-for-stem-program
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Commemorative Lapel Pin x x x x x x x x x x 

Vehicle Window Decal x x x x x x x x x x 

Commemorative Brick   x x x x x x x x x 

Name on Wall of Honor   x x x x x x x x x 

Recognition in Publications     x x x x x x x x 

Stadium Cushions       x - - - - - - 

Tickets to black-tie Grand 
Opening Gala 

        2 2 2 4 4 Table (8) 

Stadium Seats with Backs          2 2 3 6 8 10 

2015 Season Passes for all 
athletics events (Playoffs not 
included) 

          2 3 6 8 10 

Company logo and link on 
PCBOE website 

            x x x x 

STEM Classroom/Athletic 
Amenity Named in Your Honor 

                x - 

Building Named in Your Honor                   x 

 

_________________________________________________   
Name                                                                                                                                                          

 

_________________________________________________ 
Address 

 

_________________________________________________ 
Address 

 

_________________________________________________ 
Phone Number

      

 

_________________________________________________ 
Email Address 

   

Send to: Lara Beth Johns, Friends of Phenix City Schools, P.O. Box 460, Phenix City, AL 36868-0460 
or you may give via PayPal on our website www.pcboe.net/fopcs. 

If you would like to desig-
nate your contribution to a 
specific project, please 
indicate the amount you 
wish to designate on the 
appropriate line to the 
right. Otherwise, we will 
add your contribution to 
the general FOPCS fund. 

STEM Project 

  

  

 $________ 

 

CFA/CHS 
Expansion 

  

  

 $_______ 

 

 
___________________________________________ 
Total Donation Amount 



Contact Us 

1212 9th Avenue 
P.O. Box 460 
Phenix City, AL 36868 
334-298-0534 
 

Randy Wilkes 

Superintendent 

rwilkes@pcboe.net 

 

Marie Long 

Secretary to the  

Superintendent 

mlong@pcboe.net 

 

Lara Beth Johns 

Executive Secretary/FOPCS 

lbjohns@pcboe.net 

 

www.pcboe.net/fopcs 

Ways to Support FOPCS  
  

1. Be a CHAMPION for Phenix City Schools! 

 Spread the word - great things are happening in PCS! 

 

2. Donate! 

 Every donation helps - no matter how big or small! Visit 

 www.pcboe.net/fopcs  for levels of giving and donation forms. 

 

3. Recruit! 

 If you know someone who would be interested in FOPCS and/or  

 donating, send them our way! 

 

4. Like us on Facebook! 

 Like and follow us on Facebook for the latest news and updates! 

 www.facebook.com/friendsofpcs 

 

 

Friends of Phenix City Schools 

P.O. Box 460 

Phenix City, AL 36868-0460 

PLACE 
STAMP 
HERE 

www.pcboe.net / fopcs 


